Speaking Up for Arts Education in Your School(s) 

Because decisions about the education our students receive are made at the local school district level, it’s always important for members of the community to step forward, share their knowledge, and communicate their passion about the critical role of arts education in every person’s life.
 
As someone who recognizes the importance of the arts throughout a lifetime, you can help influence the understanding of community and school board members as they face critical decisions with limited resources.
 
The visual and performing arts must remain at the core of every child’s educational experience. The arts do more than enhance the educational development of the child. Instruction in dance, media arts, music, theatre, and visual arts prepares students with the knowledge and skills necessary to meet the expectations of the twenty-first century workforce. Those skills include innovation, discipline, creativity and collaboration, as well as the practical applications inherent in career and technical education programs.
 
Three ways you can advocate for the arts:
1. Stay connected in your community. Find out if your school district has a district-wide arts policy and plan, including K-12 a curriculum, assessment and reporting strategies.
2. Speak at a school board meeting and let your school board know how important the visual and performing arts are to you. (For an example see the  California Alliance for Arts Education’s Tips for Preparing a Presentation at http://artsed411.org/advocate/tips.aspx.) 
3. Stay connected to local, state and national arts and education issues and take action. Join the New Hampshire Arts Learning Network and stay informed: http://nhartslearningnetwork.org 

Your questions and ideas are always welcome. We invite you to contact the Arts Learning Network coordinating partners with your reports, questions and ideas at nhartslearningnetwork@gmail.com. 
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